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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2025 4:35 PM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, August 16, 2025 9:08 AM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
I do not support this rate increase. Enbridge is already charging extra fees and applying regular price 
adjustments to our bills, which continue to increase even without new rate hikes. This added increase is 
unnecessary and unfair, especially when many people are already struggling with high utility costs. 
Please reject this application because we are already paying more than enough. 

Name: Ahmed Abusafia 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


